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MEDIA RELEASE 

August 12 2022 
 

Wilcannia caravan park opening to full capacity  
 
From next week Victory Caravan Park at Wilcannia will be open at full capacity.  
 
It comes as the shire prepares to welcome an increased number of tourists over the 
next few weeks with people visiting the state’s far west for the Broken Hill Mundi 
Mundi Bash. Already in recent days Council has noticed more visitors within the 
shire.  
 
From Monday August 15 the Caravan Park will return to normal.   
 
The park was closed in July because of the flood level. Earlier this month it reopened 
at reduced capacity, but now the flood waters have receded to enable it to be fully 
reopened.    
 
People wanting to stay at Victory Caravan Park are advised to book ahead and 
contact the Council for more information. 
 
Travellers to the area are also advised to keep up to date with the latest road 
closures. This information can be found on Council’s website. Because the shire has 
unsealed roads these can be impacted by wet weather.  
 
Council looks forward to welcoming people to the Central Darling Shire and 
encourages travellers to plan a stay in the region.   
 

Ends 
 
Media Contact: Gabrielle Johnston 0472 787 022 

mailto:council@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au

